
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SEP. 4, 2019 

The Crescent Sanitary Board of Directors is proud to announce the completion of Phase I of the 

Crescent Wastewater Treatment Plant.  Phase II which is the collection system and residential 

and business hookups has been approved.  Morello Construction from Chiloquin, OR will begin 

staging for the project on September 9, 2019.   

The construction will begin at the south end of the District and proceed north.  The lateral lines 

to residents and businesses will be done as they proceed but will not be hooked up until the 

effluent is ready to be processed. 

Morello employees and/or District Board members will notify each resident and business prior 

to construction on your property.  Every effort will be made to keep any disruption to your 

property minimal. Remember that the hook up to the sewer system will be at no cost for 

private residents. Business costs will vary depending on materials and labor costs. Monthly 

sewer rates will not begin until your property is actually hooked up to the system and you begin 

to use it.   

The entire system is scheduled to be finished and functioning by June 30, 2020.  Some areas 

may be hooked up and functioning prior to June 2020.   

It has been a long process and the Board wants to thank the Community for it’s’ support!  You 

may address questions by leaving a message at 1-541-433-2951 or on the website at 

www.crescentsanitarydistrict.org. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 



 


